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Invitation to Join the KS2 Choir

Dear Parents and carers,

We are delighted to invite your child to participate in a new and exciting opportunity this term: the KS2 Choir!
The choir’s first performance will be at St Mary's Church, Aldermaston, on Friday 17th May at 7:00pm. Please see
the attached poster for details. For parents watching their children perform at the concert, there will be a
reduction in the ticket prices.

Choir rehearsals will be held during designated lunchtimes.

We believe that the KS2 Choir will be a valuable addition to your child's musical experience. If your child is
interested and they can attend the Church concert, please complete the permission slip below and return it by
Wednesday 3rd May.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Ebrey and Mrs Waugh

Permission Slip

Student Name:

Class:

| hereby grant permission for my child to join the KS2 Choir and participate in the performance at St Mary's
Church on Friday 17th May at 7:00pm.

Parent/Guardian Signature:

Parent/Guardian Name (Printed):

Contact Number on the night:
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